
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman  

Committee on Appropriations  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations  

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting $614,000 of funding for New Command Unit in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is North Richland Hills City Hall, located at 4301 City Point Dr., 

North Richland Hills, Texas 76180. The funding would be used for a mobile command vehicle. 

This vehicle will be used by the cities for planned community events & unexpected incidents 

requiring extensive command and control. In addition to response, this vehicle will also 

contribute to multi-departmental training & preparedness. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because the City will be using taxpayer funds to contribute to the safety of the 

city and residents.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by the 

section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 

10381(b)(8))  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely, 

Member of Congress  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Beth Van Duyne  

Member of Congress 


